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New caving club 2: Salten Grotteklubb
For several years, Bodø og Omegns Turistforening (BOT) has organized different activities for grown-ups and children, 
both under and over ground. The problem for genuinely interested cavers has been that the number of caving trips has 
been limited to a couple of trips every year. Therefore many cavers have arranged their own trips. Through the closed 
Facebook group Caving in Nordland, a lot of cavers got in touch with one another. Eventually they decided to organize 
their activities in a local club. The club was formally established on the 13th of April 2011, and has so far 33 members. 
The club can be contacted on Facebook under the name Salyten Grotteklubb - Salten Caving Club (SGK).
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